MacSween, Liam

To: Hugh Chisholm

Subject: RE: Request to make a presentation to city council

```
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Rai, Phoebe
> Sent: May-29-18 10:19 AM
> To: MacSween, Liam <macswel@Halifax.CA>; Arjoon, Kevin <arjoonk@halifax.ca>
> Cc: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>
> Subject: RE: Request to make a presentation to city council
> Dear Hugh Chisholm,
>
> Thank you for your request to present to Regional Council. Agenda Review has considered your request and referred it
to the Community Planning and Economic Development Standing Committee for their consideration. The Legislative
Assistant for the Committee, Liam MacSween, copied, will be in touch to discuss your request further.
> Best Regards,
> Phoebe Rai
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Hugh Chisholm
> Sent: May-16-18 9:25 AM
> To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>
> Subject: Request to make a presentation to city council
> Hello,
>
> I am the Chair of Halifax's Domestic and Feral Cat Committee. I would like to request an opportunity for two people to
provide an update to council regarding the Trap-Neuter-Return project that is currently underway. Council approved
$50,000.00 per year over the next 5 years to fund this project. The intent of the presentation would be to update
Council on the progress of the program. Desired outcome would be to answer any questions or concerns City Council
may have so that we could address issues while the program is on-going over the next four years.
> Regards,
> Hugh Chisholm, DVM (retired)
> Chair, Domestic and Feral Cat Committee
```